
From: Burns, Kirsty <kburns@oundleschool.org.uk>  
Subject: ExpertEd Family Science Jan-Feb 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank for sharing the below ExpertEd Family Science info and attached parent letter with your local 
schools (years 5-8). Information about our in-school events to follow later in the week. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kirsty 
 
 
 

What’s On Evening Events for 
Families 

When Registration 

 
Family Science 

Led by Dr Becky Waldram from 
Swansea University, Family 
Science aims to offer some 
stretch and challenge to pupils 
and to encourage conversations 
about science between 
inquisitive young people and 
their parents. Each session has 
a different guest, exploring a 
new area of science. The 
sessions are live, fun, and 
interactive. For years 5-8. 

4 
Wednesdays 
starting 15th 

January 7pm-
7:30pm 

Register here. 
 
 

 
 
    

 

 Kirsty Burns 

 ExpertEd Administrator 
    

 Great Hall, New Street, Oundle, Peterborough PE8 4GH  
 www.oundleschool.org.uk 

  

____ 
This email is sent from either Oundle School or Laxton Junior School for The Corporation of Oundle School and is intended only for the addressee named above. If 
you are not, or believe you may not be the intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by return email and delete this email. The Corporation of 
Oundle School is a Charity incorporated under Royal Charter RC000396 and charity number 309921. 
 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Un3W6kXGTr6Hx6dWPEI3NQ
https://www.oundleschool.org.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/oundleschool/

